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Voting in person is not convenient for many people. It creates barriers to participation 

for individuals with limited mobility or other disabilities, people with inflexible working 

schedules or limitations on childcare. People who need to provide care for another 

person who is disabled, elderly, or too young to care for themselves. Eliminating the 

vote by mail system will deny access to many people in our community, and is un-

democratic.  


